
 

December 

Birthdays 

Stephen (Babies) 

Arthur (Teenies) 

Theo (Teenies) 

Emma (Teenies) 

Frances (Teenies) 

Aubrey (Teenies) 

Rowan (Teenies) 

James (Toddlers) 

Olaf (Toddlers) 

Maya (Pre-School) 

Harry (Pre-School) 

Wynne (Pre-School) 

Jayne (Pre-School) 

Auntie Angie (Toddlers) 

Auntie Claire (Pre-School) 

Auntie Abbie (Teenies) 

 

 

 

 

  

Modeshift STARS 

In this newsletter we would like to promote the ‘green’ way of safer, active and 

sustainable travel within Brighton and Hove and our local area. 

Please take a moment to look at our ’ 5 minute walking zone’ poster located on the 

inside of the nursery front door. We ask that you help to look after our environment 

and consider travelling to nursery in an eco-friendly way. For information on cycling 

skills and training in the city please look at the following website: 

http://www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/content/parking-and-travel/travel-transport-and-

road-safety/city-cycling-skills-and-training 

 In addition to this we continue to recommend that the children are provided with high 

visibility gear, which is especially important over the winter months. 

For more information take a look at the ‘Be Bright Be Seen’ resource centre: 

http://think.direct.gov.uk/resource-centre/under-5/be-bright-be-seen 

 

 

  

Events 

Tuesday 6
th

 December –Santa Bus  

Thursday 8
th

 December – Dress as an Elf Day (Alzheimer’s Society)  

Thursday 8
th

 December – Zoolab (Pre-School)  

Wednesday 14
th

 December –Toddlers and Pre-School Christmas party  

Thursday 15
th

 December –Babies and Teenies Christmas party  

Thursday 15
th

 December – Parent’s Evening  

Friday 16
th

 December –Christmas Jumper Day (Save the Children) 

Friday 16
th

 December –Visit to Street’s Café (Pre-School) 

Please be reminded that the nursery will be closed for 
Christmas from Friday 23

rd
 December – Tuesday 3

rd
 January. 

 

 

 

  

  

All of the staff at Growing up Green would like to wish you a  

Merry Christmas 

1st December 2016 

Newsletter 

Don’t forget 

our 

‘Spotacular’! 

 

 

It’s not too late to donate! 

We are continuing to collect items for two events at the Streets Café. 

The first event is helping to host a winter wonderland for underprivileged children. If 

you would like to donate any cakes, crackers or decorations for the party please 

pass them onto a member of staff. The Pre-School children will be delivering them 

on Friday 16
th
 December. 

The second event it delivering items to be distributed amongst the homeless. 

Suggested donations include sleeping bags, blankets, personal care items, reading 

glasses, clothes, shoes, toys, long life food.  

Once again, please pass any donations onto the staff or place them in the box 

located in the entrance hall. Our older children will deliver these the week before 

Christmas. 
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